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Ref. No.: RGS/DO/2025-26/0097                                                                   Date: 05.07.2025 

 

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS 
(Reminder for 2nd Quarter Fee Payment) 

 

REMINDER- II 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Royal Global School! 

This is a gentle reminder regarding the payment of the 2nd Quarter fees for the 

academic session 2025–26. We kindly request you to ensure that the fees are cleared 

on or before Thursday, 10th July 2025. 

We sincerely urge all parents to adhere to the due date to avoid any last-minute 

inconvenience and to ensure that no late fine is levied. 

We truly value your continued support and cooperation in helping us maintain the 

smooth functioning of school operations. 

For any queries or assistance regarding the fee payment, please feel free to get in 

touch with the Accounts Department. 

Warm regards,  

 

Head of Accounts 

  

Note: Kindly ignore if paid 
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